	
	




7 July, 2015

Hawke’s Bay Clinical Research Committee (HBCRC) Membership Update – July 2015
HBDHB – Health Services Management representative
Sharon Mason (new Chief Operating Officer) replaces Warrick Frater as the DHB Health Services management representative.
HBDHB Maori Health Service

Justin Nguma will now be representing HBDHB – Maori Health Service.  

This membership was originally held by Dianne Wepa who is unable to continue in the role due to taking up study.  Tracee Te Huia has recommended Justin’s appointment as her replacement and Clinical Council supported this.

Sharon and Justin will be attending the August 2015 HBCRC Meeting onwards.

Consumer Council
Gabrielle Hogg has left the committee to purse study, new member TBC.
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